
From: Debrah Dweck <debrahd@verizon.net> 

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 11:19 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Fw: reval meeting  
  
  
  
From: Debrah Dweck  

Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2016 11:21 AM 

To: editor@scarsdalenews.com  
Subject: reval meeting 

  

To the editor: 

  

To be a witness on Wednesday night Aug. 17 at village hall was to hear one hour of obfuscation 

by Mr. Ryan, giving technical gobbledygook at $200 per hour. 

  

Why the village officials allowed this, is an exercise in fiduciary ineptitude. 

  

You don’t need to be a psychologist to know that Mr. Ryan is a human parasite, hired by New 

Caanan and Scarsdale to fleece the taxpayers. 

  

Abraham Dweck 

Carthage Road 

 


